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English 

This half term we will look at the text “The  

Pirates Next Door”. 

   

Mathematics 

In Maths this half term, we are continuing 

to explore shape before moving onto money.  

Later in the half term, we will begin our 

multiplication and division unit. Please 

work on TTRS looking at 2’s, 5’s and 10’s. 

R.E  

In RE, we are beginning our new topic ‘Books’. 

We will be looking at what special books we use 

in Church, why we use these books, what is special 

about the Bible and why it is important to us.  

We will also look at the Epiphany story, 

 

History/ Geography 

This half term we will be focusing on 

History and in particular significant 

people. We are looking at who Marie Curie 

was, what makes her significant and the 

impact she has had on our lives today. We 

will be summarising our unit with a debate 

as to whether we believe Marie Curie was a 

good scientist or not. 

Science – 

We are looking at 

Plants this half 

term. 

P.E – Catching 

and throwing. 

 

We will also have a 

session with a 

coach from 

Lancashire 

Cricket. 

 

Phonics – We will 

be looking at Year 

2 spelling rules. 

We will be 

recapping phase 5 

sounds and 

following the Little 

Wandle reading 

programme and 

catch-up sessions. 

Music - In music, 

we will be following 

Charanga and 

looking at 

inventing a musical 

story. 

PSHE/ RSE –  

My Happy Mind –appreciate 

RSE – I am unique 

Computing 

During our computing week, we 

will be looking at ‘questioning’ 

using Purple Mash. 

Art/ DT 

Art – working in 3D – Stick 

Transformations 

 


